
 
From: Bud Polhill  
Sent: Monday, October 25, 2021 9:10 AM 
To: Woolsey, Heather  
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Council Vacancy 
 
Heather. Thank you for the information. I would like to put my name on the list being 
considered for one of the ward vacancies. Thank you for your consideration.  
Bud Polhill 
 
  
 


